
Our Trip to Wonder 
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(Art by 5th class Ms.Finn/Thuillier) 

 

On the 19th of December, the 5th and 6th class went to the Gate 

cinema to watch the amazing film Wonder. 

 

We walked down to the cinema, and when we got there we went into  

screen room 3. We got into our seats and the movie started. 

It was sad yet happy and there were lots of funny bits too. I think 

everyone had a tear in their eye. The story of Wonder is very heart-

warming.  

I would give this movie 11/10 if I could, because it was the best 

movie that I have ever seen!!! 

 


